



Dean H. Joe Nelson III Professor of Management

January 31, 2012

Mr. Robert B. Orkin 8411 Gulf Freeway Suite 212 Houston, TX 77017

Dear Mr. Orkin,

On behalf of the Jones Graduate School of Business, please accept my sincere gratitude for sharing your time and thoughts with our students in Prof. Reid Wilson's MGMT 660 class. The practical information you provided helps to educate our students in dealing with real-world experiences as they prepare to enter the business environment.

Your efforts exemplify what our students aspire to become, true innovative business leaders who have realized success and continue to have a positive impact on the world of business. More importantly, your presence with us reaffirms the importance of sharing knowledge with those who aspire to join the business community.

With renewed thanks and best wishes,

Transpress programmer participal and the first of the first of the segrence of